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Live Well, Laugh Often, Love Much …  and above all else Eat Well ...

Happy New Years
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Volume 1, Issue 2

Happy New Year is a Celebration, .. 9th February
That celebration will continue on in Clallam Bay and Sekiu for two months.  We are happy to promote the 1st of January as well as the Chinese New Year which is in February each year.  Last year a group of enthusiasts got together and built a papier maché dragon.  

On a dark night in February they held their fun packed New Year celebration. Polly, as she was to be called, took to the streets with noise makers and a contingent of fun-loving people,  banging, clapping and shouting Happy New Years from the head, belly and tail of a 20’ long beast.

Polly got to ‘run’ again in the Fun Daze parade here on the second weekend in  July being led by the head of the Pig or Boar, the totem animal for 2007. 

This February we enter the year of the Rat.  The rat is smart, evasive and clever in his/her actions. And so we enter the Year of the Rat.  I believe a  Rat mask will be made for the Fun Daze parade this year as well.
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The Co-op building is happy to be the starting place of the ‘Dragon Dance’ again this year.

It will end up at the Lion's Den in Boagachiel Street, Clallam Bay where we will  all share the assorted talents of the partivipants in a Pot luck Dinner.  The emphasis will be on Asian food but any offering will be accepted.
The colors of the orient; gold, red, black and orange will be the theme.  Fortune Cookies will be offered to those who want to play.

Bringing New Year 2008. into Clallam Bay. You are a Rat if you were born in 2008, 1996, 1984, 1972, 1960, 1948, 1936, 1924, 1912 ... etc and back in 12 year jumps.
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Thank you Community for Recognizing us.

Thank you Tom, for the share of the scale.

Thank you Cydney for your consignment.

Thank you Sandy for your Bakig.

Thank you Louise for your company.

Thank you for thinking and shopping 

 Co-op.
Co-op Growth

Much interest has been shown by folk here as well as outside of our areas.  

We are being used as a study by Gabrielle Bernier, ‘The community that is doing what it can to overcome isolation.’ We are part of his survey on eating habits on the Peninsular. He is visiting the Co-op this week to talk to us.  This brings me to the thought of just how consciously do we plan our diet and our nutrition needs.  It is an important and wonderful idea and as we take up the pathway of conscious eating and nutritional planning often immediate results occur from this implementation. These results can be emotional habitual or physical.  But always beneficial, interesting and observable.  The Co-op has made choices during its short but interesting journey here on the West End. As we add more bulk food and healthy choices, I hear people say as they come in, often to themselves,, but out loud, “I should eat better.  I should cook.” Regardless of the personal messages that I hear, I am aware of the attraction of something good and its simple message to us all.

Why eat Organics?  I remember when all that we had to eat was organic, It came out of the family home grown garden and my family; put down’ produce that was in surplus for the winter.  We composted and cultivated our own produce and ate it with abundance in our hearts.  Buying organic now means, that the range of acceptable chemicals is different for organic foods,. So let’s grow our own. Let us know if you have produce available for 2008. As the Co-op grows we are able to stock a wider supply of basic and luxury goods all designed for the cook and healthy eater, with new tastes and textures that will brighten your palate and your cuisine. We supply free recipes with things that are unknown or different, come and try them out for us.  Let us know what you like and can’t get out here and we will work on finding it for all of us at the best prices.
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Buyers’ Club ..Reskeining .. Volunteers 

Buyers’ Club ...The Buyers club is popular.

We placed an order on the 1st January and others will be placed on January 31, February 28, March 29.  The catalogs are available 
Reskeining ..

This is going really well.  

Remember we have work here for you, and it is not difficult.

Most Wednesdays we are in town delivering and resupplying the stock of yarn.  

Watch our windows for the availability of the skeins. 

Come on in and say I’m available and we will move aside for you to score your own card.

Check out the web site www.sundarayarn.com and see what is happening to the pre-ordered yarn we process here.  Thank you to those of you who are now regulars.

Volunteers …

We are in need of volunteers, especially for Mondays and Wednesdays  If you have the time and the inclination, please contact us you will be made very welcome.
Simple work with good company.
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Serving the public makes new friends ..

 Board and Leadership of the Co-op

We are currently looking to form the Board and the Chair people of the Co-op .  We will keep you informed as to how the progress is  going and what you can do to stay up there with us.

Come along to our meetings on the second Tuesday of each month at 5pm.

Stay informed ..  we are having fun, and you are welcome too.

George is the present President, thank you and congratulations George for your faith in the future growth of this store.

Cathy Walde, Sue Heiny, George Konopik have offered themselves as Board Members thank you all. Formal Elections are being held at the next meeting which is 12th February at 5pm.

Our team is enthusiastic and committed to the future and so we grow … one step at a time.





Dates for your diary ...

Messy Palettes meet every Tuesday at 10 am at the community Center in Sekiu.

       Everyone is Welcome.

The Seniors meet every Friday at Noon for a Pot Luck Lunch.

      Everyone is welcomed.

Women’s Dance is held every Thursday morning at the Green Building at 8am.

       Everyone welcome.

Poetry Night 7pm at the Co-op every Third Tuesday of the month.

       Everyone is welcome.

Co-op Meeting is held every second Tuesday of the month in the Co-op Building at 5pm. 

      Every one is welcome.

Buyers’ Club Orders in January 31st to order for the February Buyer’s Club. Delivery February 5th.

Buyers’ Club Orders in February 28th to order for the February Buyers’ Club. Delivery March 4th.

Live Well, Laugh Often, Love Much …  and above all else Eat Well ...

West End Co-op Inc

16732 Hwy 112

Clallam Bay WA 98326

Ph: 360 963 2189

Email:westendcooperative@yahoo.com

This is your Co-op ...

Pop in often to see what is new …

Or just pop in, you are always welcome 
Times to see us...
Monday 4.30 to 7pm

Tuesday 11am to 7pm

Wednesday Closed at this time

Thursday 11am to 6pm

Friday 11am to 6pm

Saturday 11am to 4pm

Sunday closed for the winter


     A Co-op is a member (worker and customer) owned retail business that provides high quality grocery and retail items at the lowest prices to their customers.  

     Cooperatives strive to enrich their communities through consumer education, volunteer discount programs, member ownership, and the creation of livable wage jobs. Cooperatives  integrate their communities by selling locally grown and produced goods from small family farms and businesses as much as possible.

     The Cooperative Identity:

  Definition: A cooperative is an autonomous association of persons united voluntarily to meet their common economic, social , and cultural needs and aspirations through a jointly owned and democratically controlled enterprise.

Values:  Cooperatives are based on the values of self-help, self-responsibility, democracy, equality, and solidarity.  In the tradition of their founders, cooperative members are best to believe in the ethical values of honesty, openness, social responsibility and caring for and about others.

So — Happy People for a Happy Venture …  Working together for the greater good of their own combined communities.


     Eating well is a 

luxury you can 

                                    afford.

Fare Thee Well, ‘The Gallies’

Jon and Karen Gallie have lived in Clallam Bay for 4 years now. They, and their two young babies have been of great support to the Co-op in its formation.  

Young, and interested in health and wellbeing through food intake. They have been happy to share their knowledge and enthusiasm with us. 

Jon is a keen gardener who has shared his produce and in return has also taken the compost that the Co-op has created over the months since July the 2nd when we opened our doors at the Green Building.  

Karen with her computer under her arm was happy to be there when the Charlies Produce truck came to deliver our goods .  She was able to  invoice and stock take on the spot. Karen introduced us to Azure Standard and the process of ordering better for less.

 Thank you “The Gallies” you will be remembered for your skills and involvement in the early growth of the West End Co-op.

We wish you all well as you journey to Wenatchee to take up a new life there. 

May the wind be always at your back.

We will have an open house for them at the Green Building on the 19th January, Pot luck bring your music and instruments and a dish you love.  

Lets’ eat and play while we are still together.

Thank you …
Thank you for the friendship and personal greetings that community brought into the Co-op during the end of last year.  We all appreciated it immensely.  

We received three season greeting cards, each one of them said, “Peace on Earth”.  This is good vibe for us to travel forward on, we know we are appreciated.

Thank you.


We are  here , so come on in ...
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 Round table conference will soon be part of our future ...
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Dancing into 2008...





Dancing into 2008...
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      Co-op.
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